
Professor A. J. Kelly, 
Asst. Prof, of Surveying, 
The Observatory.

Dear Professor Kelly:-
I am attaching herewith a letter 

received from the Director of Meteorological Service, 
Toronto, in which he complains of the great difficulty 
his office experiences in getting the Montreal weather 
signals on time.

There is no possible excuse for this 
lack of attention to detail and I hope that you will 
take such steps as will ensure that no complaint can he 
made in the future. There is, a parently, a carelessness 
somewhere which must he terminated at once.

Please return Mr. Patterson’s letter 
with any comments you have to make.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.


